lain Cunningham

From: lain Cunningham

Sent: 13 December 2021 10:48

To:

Subject: llkley Neighbourhood Development - Examiner's Procedural Letter & Questions
Categories: llkley NDP

| have been checking my records and note that | have been request to provide a response to the Question 1 of the
Examiner’s initial questions. Please find my response below:

1. Was Natural England consulted on a draft final version of the SEA and HRA Screening Report, Version 3,
November 20207?
As part of the consultation held under the provisions of Regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General)
Regulations 2012 (as amended), Natural England were formally contacted to seek their views on the draft
neighbourhood plan and its supporting documentation including the SEA & HRA Screening Report. A response
was received from Natural England (dated 20™ July 2021) (representation ref: 28849), however this took the
form of a generic response with no specific representations on the contents of the neighbourhood plan or
supporting documents. Should the Examiner be minded contact can be made with Natural England to seek their
views.

My apologies for the late response to you.

Kind regards

lain Cunningham

Senior Planning Officer — Local Plan Team
Planning, Transportation and Highways
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reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this e-mail may nevertheless contain viruses which our
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